Lexington Public Schools is announcing that for the 2020 Fall Season, Spectators and Fans at LPS extracurricular activities will be required to wear masks or face coverings.  Masks and face coverings must cover the nose and mouth at all times during the game or event.  Children under the age of six will not be required to wear masks.
These events include Cross Country Meets, Football Games, Golf Tournaments, Softball Games, Tennis Matches, and Volleyball Games.  We also request that spectators socially distance themselves when in attendance at LPS events.  Only members of the same family should be within six feet of each other.  
Lexington Public Schools is grateful to have the opportunity to host athletics and other events during the Covid-19 pandemic.  The safety of all persons in attendance, and the sportsmanship of our contests are top priorities.  Thank you for doing your part in keeping our community and school a safe and supportive environment!

